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You are invited to a Webinar with Linda Melvern on Genocide Denial!  

The Embassy of Rwanda to the Nordic Countries together with the Sweden-Rwanda 

Friendship Association (SRFA) are organizing a webinar on Genocide Denial in the 

Aftermath of the 1994 Genocide against the Tutsi on May 7th, 2020 at 14.30PM 

(Stockholm time).   

 

Presenter 

The webinar will include a presentation by Linda Melvern, the British investigative 

journalist, author and world expert on the circumstances of the 1994 genocide against 

the Tutsi in Rwanda. Linda will discuss her latest book, ǲIntent to Deceiveǳ (published in 

February 2020), which tells the story of the campaign of genocide denial of the 1994 

genocide against the Tutsi from its origins with those who planned the massacres.  

 

 

We would be honored if you could join and participate in this important discussion.  

To save your seat, please register by reply to this email before COB May 5th, 2020. You 

will then be provided a URL link to access the webinar at least 2 hours before the event.   

We hope to see you there!  
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https://www.bokus.com/bok/9781788733281/intent-to-deceive/

